
 SNOW PLOWING 2023 - 2024 

 September 17, 2023 

 Dear Neighbors of Berkeley, Macalester and St. Clair 

 My husband SXXX and I will continue to spearhead the alley plowing contract and  
neighborhood collection this year. Same disclaimer as always below: 

 We have also set dates for plowing. In the spring of the year, it does not pay for us to plow when in a few  
days it will be melting. The season you are paying for is November 1, 2023 through March 31, 2024. 

 The contract states the following: We will automatically come out to plow your location if we 
 get 2” or more snow within 12 hours of the snowfall ending. It is the resident’s responsibility 
 to mark decorative rock, wood, blocks or plants because once it snows, we cannot see where 
 these are.  We need all branches, limbs, brush, etc. trimmed a minimum of 12 inches away 
 from the edge of the alley and 7 feet above the alley to prevent damage to our equipment. 
 Please be sure garbage and recycle cans are not on the edge of the alley. We need to keep the 
 alley plowed as wide as we can. 

 The price is $24.00 from each household whether or not you use the alley.  We have already 
 paid the contractor for the season and appreciate your timely contribution. 

 You can either drop off a check/cash in our mailbox or mail it to: 
 15XX St. Clair Ave., St. Paul, MN 55105 

 Other payment options: 
 Venmo:  @XXXXX
 Paypal:  @XXXXX

 Also, if you are interested in sharing your email address and/or phone for future  
communication please shoot me an email (  XXX ) or include along with  your payment 

 Thank you, 

 Deb  (612-XXX-XXXX) 
 Email XXXX

 Alley Snowplowing Leader 

mailto:dwurst@canteenone.com

